
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/20/2017 3:26:09 PM
Subject: Re: NASW presentation for March 22

​Thanks


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 1:09 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; kevin@kevinbryant.com
 
Subject: FW: NASW presentation for March 22 
 
Talking Points for NASW presentation on 3/22.
 

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 1:04 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: FW: NASW presentation for March 22
 
Lily,
 
Please see attached. Let me know if you need any additional information or clarification. Also – does the LG 
need anyone from the ombudsman or SCVAGAL staff on-site in case of any questions?
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
 
From: Broome, Darryl 
 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 9:04 AM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: NASW presentation for March 22
 
Hank,
Thanks for your help on this. Just send the “Talking Points” to Lily when you have completed the list.
Thanks Again,
Darryl
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:30 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: FW: NASW presentation for March 22
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Can you please put together some bullets on each of these issues? Please also plan to attend next Wednesday. 
Thanks
DV

From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:29 AM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: NASW presentation for March 22
 
More information…
Lily

From: Bedsole, Coretta D [mailto:cbedsole@aarp.org] 
 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:19 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: NASW presentation for March 22
 
Lily,
A bit more information. This morning I talked with the folks who are planning this event. If possible they would like Lt. 
Governor Bryant to mention the LGOA programs that assist vulnerable adults. That would be the Volunteer Guardian 
ad Litem program that Maria Patton manages and the Ombudsman program. Also confirmed that they would like for 
him to speak about 15 minutes or so, and he can have more time if he wishes.
Thanks,
Coretta
Coretta Bedsole | AARP South Carolina | Associate State Director
Advocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

If you don’t think Real Possibilities when you think AARP, then you don’t know ‘aarp’.
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